Getting things done — Lochee
Road/Cleghorn Street #dundeewestend

Following the changes to junction arrangements at Lochee Road/Cleghorn Street
to prevent some right turns, numerous constituents have contacted me about
the need for better signage and also to ensure close monitoring of the
junction.

Following my raising this with the City Council, the road safety team leader
has undertaken a site visit to the junction and monitoring will continue.

However, if you are going to have signage to highlight the situation - at

least get the name of Cleghorn Street correct! I raised this error with the
road safety team leader who has replied as follows

“I will pass it on to the contractor to correct.”
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